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The Issue  
The church has a large number of mainly Brown Long-eared bat droppings scaƩered throughout the 
church, as well as signs of Common or Soprano Pipistrelles. The church was hoping to apply for funding to 
create a community space in the church. They had also hoped to look at removing the overpaint from 

their rood screen to reveal the original painƟngs. 

What We Did 
We have been supporƟng the church’s plans to 
become a community space and increase their 
number of local and commiƩed volunteers.  

We have given them personal cleaning advice at 
their community cleaning day, and purchased new 
display and noƟce boards for the churchyard. 

They have had a staƟc bat survey of the church and 
will be installing new bat boxes alongside swiŌ 
boxes on the outside of the church. 

                       @batsinchurches             BatsInChurchesProject       batsinchurches.org.uk 


